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CABLE Special Events Subsystem Deactivation 

The CABLE system is over forty years old and there is an on-going process to modernize our 

system. As part of this process, the Special Events Subsystem in CABLE (via Level II) was 

deactivated on March 2021. 

The de-activation of the Special Events Subsystem in CABLE will not affect any Station or 
Bureau requesting a Special Event number. District Stations and Bureaus shall continue to 

contact the Field Operations Bureau for all such requests. 
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Per DN 20-150, all Sworn and non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department 
document in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible 
for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd. vrittendirectivessfgov. org 
who will provide additional information. 

Safety with Respect 
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